

Folksworth C of E (VC) Primary School.

Apreece Road Folksworth Peterborough PE7 3TY



Telephone: 01733 240562

e-mail: office@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk website: https://folksworth.eschools.co.uk

Interim Headteacher: Richard Lloyd

6th July 2018



Dear Parents and Carers.

As you may possibly be aware, we had a graduation ceremony last week for the children who had achieved various certificates with the Children's University. This has sparked a lot of interest in this fantastic organisation that puts learning outside the classroom at the heart of what they do.

Organisations and establishments who are part of the Children's University, as well as after school clubs give the children opportunity to take part in these activities and earn 'hours of learning' which are added up, leading to certificates that show their achievements followed by Graduation ceremonies when enough hours have been accrued - just like in an adult university! As this is a national scheme, you can even take your passport away with you on holiday and earn 'learning hours' whilst visiting any Children's University registered venue around the country.

Children wishing to take part will need to purchase a 'Passport for learning' which will log their hours. I will also give them a log-on to the member's website to discover learning destinations in Peterborough and across the country. Children can visit these venues with friends and parents during the holidays and weekends and take their passports with them to be stamped as proof of their learning. Our school clubs are also registered learning destinations so if your child attends an after school club, they will be able to receive a stamp for this too! The cost of a passport and e-passport is £6. If your child is interested in joining, please return the slip attached with your contribution by Friday 13th July.

I really hope that you and your child will want to take part, please if you require any further information just ask!

Thank you. Wendy

> We are committed to providing high quality education in a Christian context, in which our children can flourish and develop as well-rounded individuals.



FAO: Wendy - Children's University Reply Slip

I would like my child to become a member of the Children's University.
Child's name
Class
I enclose a £6 donation towards my child's passport.
Signed
Date